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Town of East Windsor 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
The Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing to include the Board of Education and 
the Permanent Building Commission on Wednesday, March 11, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. at the 
East Windsor High School Auditorium, 76 South Main Street, East Windsor, CT.  The 
purpose of this hearing is to receive comments regarding the Broad Brook Elementary 
School Permanent Modular Project approved by Referendum held June 27, 2012. 
 
 
Denise Menard 
First Selectman 
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